On August 11, 1967, an historical plaque commemorating the Royal Canadian Henley Regatta was unveiled by Prime Minister Robarts at the entrance to the Henley grandstand, in Port Dalhousie. This plaque is one of a series being erected throughout the province by the Department of Public Records and Archives, acting on the advice of the Archaeological and Historic Sites Board of Ontario. Shown left to right after the ceremony are: Prof. C.M. Johnston, representing the Historic Sites Board; Mr. Ted Norris; Mr. Thomas Keller; Mr. Russell Wood; Hon. Robert S. Welch, Q.C., M.P.P. (Lincoln), Provincial Secretary and Minister of Citizenship; The Hon. John P. Robarts, Q.C., L.L.D., Prime Minister of Ontario; Mr. F.F. (Ted) Nelson, President of the Henley Aquatic Association; His Worship Robert M. Johnston, Mayor of St. Catharines.

